TOWN OF WESTBOROUGH
MASSACHUSETTS

BOARD OF HEALTH FORBES MUNICIPAL BUILDING
45 WEST MAIN STREET, SUITE 25
WESTBOROUGH, MA 01581-1916

TEL. (508) 366-3045
FAX (508) 366-3047

BOARD OF HEALTH
MONTHLY
MEETING

Tuesday
July 17, 2012

Forbes Municipal Building, Room 24
5:30 p.m.

AGENDA

1. Minutes of Meeting (6/19/2012)
2. Director's Report (June)

3. Sanitarian’s Report (June)

4. Health Inspector’'s Report (June)
5. Director’s Issues

6. Adjourn
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Minutes of Board of Health Meeting
July 17, 2012

The regular Board of Health meeting was held on Tuesday, July 17, 2012, in room 24 in the Forbes
Municipal Building, 45 West Main Street. The meeting was called to order at 5:37 pm. by Chairman
Walsh. Those present were Member Ehrlich, Director McNulty, and Inspector Gilchrist. Absent:
Sanitarian Baccari and Member Federici. Bills and payroll were signed.

Minutes of the meeting held on June 19, 2012, were approved.

Director’s report (June) was discussed and approved.

Sanitarian’s report (June) was discussed and approved.

Health Inspector's report (June) was discussed and approved.

DIRECTOR’S ISSUES
Director McNulty asked the Board to consider a limit for the number of dump stickers that can be
purchased by a resident. Over the last couple of months, there have been some residents who have

- purchased three or more stickers. -
A motion was made by Member Ehrlich for the purchase of more than two stickers for the same
address, the resident must provide proof of ownership (e.g., vehicle registration) for the vehicles.
Chairman Waish seconded the motion; the vote was unanimous.
The Board’s packets will continue to be delivered both electronically and in hard copies.
Director McNulty gave an update on the sewer connection project at the trailer park. The engineer'has
delivered the plans to the contractor, but the contractor said he is booked two months ahead with other

projects and it will be too late into the season o start this type of project. He probably won't be able to
get to it until next year.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:20p.m.

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, September 18, 2012.

Respecifull bmitted,
<ok mrt—é
Kathleen Smith



